
 

 

NOTICE OF ADJOURNED REGULAR MEETING 

OF THE ROWLAND WATER DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled Meeting of the Board of 

Directors of the Rowland Water District scheduled for December 10, 2019 has been cancelled 

and adjourned to December 17, 2019, at 6:00 p.m. at the District office located at 3021 Fullerton 

Road, Rowland Heights, California. 

 

 


